PAKISTAN ENGINEERING COUNCIL

ATTENTION!
PUBLIC WARNING

It has come to the notice of Pakistan Engineering Council (PEC) that certain individuals are
advertising and publishing material on social media, enticing young engineers to apply and attend
interviews for recruitmentin Europe.

THISIS TO INTIMATE THAT:

PEC neither salicits nor is involved in any kind of recruitment of engineers in Europe or elsewhere.
Additionally, PEC has not partnered with any individual or organization to entice, solicit or recruit any
engineer for Europe or elsewhere. Therefore, all engineers please beware of the above.
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